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Sign up for Transportation news at
www.cityofpaloalto.org/Transportation

Include robust community engagement
Reevaluate previous plan progress
Review safety data 
Explore e-Bikes and micro-mobility

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Transportation Plan
update will establish plans to expand biking,
walking, and other forms of non-motorized transit.
The update is underway and will:

Attend Bike Palo Alto on October 1 at Fairmeadow
School to provide input on the plan, renamed
“Active Palo Alto” to fully reflect all modes of
physical transportation our community uses to get
around Palo Alto.

Bicycle and Pedestrian
Transportation Plan,

renamed Active Palo Alto 

Churchill Ave/Alma St
Railroad Crossing

Safety Improvements 

Traffic signal modification
Sidewalk realignment
Roadway resurfacing
Signage and striping

Safety improvements are being made at
the Churchill Ave/Alma St at-grade
railroad crossing including:

Site preparation work is complete and
the contractor is expected to continue
work in late January 2024 with an
estimated completion in summer 2024. 


